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I OPPOSE HJR3. Do not amend a pretty good constitution for this.  It is already 

difficult to get enough signatures for a petition effort, now Oregon legislators want to 

make it even harder.  MORE signatures are going to be required, and then every 

county has to be super motivated to gather signatures, or everyone else's effort goes 

down the garbage disposal.  Maybe there will be county shaming!  HJR3 is looking 

pretty darn unfair in my estimation.   


